Nihaal Konda reached out to Promise Worldwide in July 2021, expressing his interest in the goals of Promise and offering to improve the website using his prior experience in web design. [ProjLocal] was subsequently contacted by Gahan Lahiri (Chair of Youth Group, Promise Worldwide), who gave [them] initial instructions and further guidance as needed throughout. [ProjLocal] worked remotely and independently for the duration of [their] assignment. 

[ProjLocal] was primarily responsible for reworking the layout and visual design of the Promise Worldwide website. [They] created a more modern look and feel for the primary pages, making them simpler and easier to navigate. In addition, [they] edited the textual content of several pages for clarity. 

Promise Worldwide is very grateful for the work [ProjLocal] has done. We will not hesitate to contact [them] again if [their] expertise is needed in the future.

*references to specific ProjLocal members are replaced with “ProjLocal” in brackets
